
Hats off to our Graduates!

Follow us on Facebook
Be the first to know when the 
MembersFirst CT FCU is offering a loan or 
savings special. We will also post office 
closings due to inclement weather and 
other ঞmely announcements.

We are closed  Monday, September 2nd in 
observance of Labor Day.

Congratulations, graduates, you did it! Whatever your post-high 
school future holds for you, don’t forget that MembersFirst is 
here to support you through every stage of life. Whether you’re 
heading to college, saving for a car, starting a new career, or 
moving out on your own, we’ll always be here to help you along 
the way.

• Checking and savings accounts
• • Debit cards
• Credit cards
• Low-rate loans
• Online banking
• Mobile banking app
And more!

You saw the home buying market heat up in spring, but wisely 
waited until the time was right. Good for you! Zillow research 
shows that while there is a greater selection of homes for sale in 
spring, it's also the most competitive buying season. This means 
prices may be higher and you could pay above the list price. 

Ready to make your move? Start by prequalifying, then let our 
mortgage experts work with you to find a loan you can live with.

10 & 15-Year as low as 3.50%*10 & 15-Year as low as 3.50%*

30-Year as low as 3.99%

Home Equity Line of Credit 2.50% **

For more information contact Tina Yevich

Phone: (203) 237-6424 ext. 115

or tina@membersfirstctfcu.com

*Interest rate subject to credit review         **for the first year, then prime rate 4.50%

Check out these cool Mortgage Rates!

WHERE MEMBERS 
COME FIRST



For more details about MembersFirst CT FCU products and 
services, visit www.MembersFirstCTFCU.com

 or call (203) 237-6424.
 Information in this newsletter is accurate as of date of printing and is subject to change at any 

time without notice.

Retirement Announcement Welcome Lily McAuliffe!

It’s Your Dream. Make It Happen! Congrats John!
START SAVING TODAY!

The Credit Union 
welcomes Lily 
McAuliffe our new 
Vice President of 
Member Service.  Lily 
brings years of 
banking experience 
and community and community 
service to the credit 
union.  Lily serves on 
the Board of the Boys 
and Girls Club of 
Meriden and wasthe recent recipient of the Girls, Inc. 

Strong, Smart and Bold Award.  Lily also serves as 

Board President of MT Carmel School.  Lily has been

a role model in the community and she is a welcome 

addition to MembersFirst CT FCU.

We are at once happy and sad to announce that Sue 
Butler, our Meriden Teller Manager, has announced her 
retirement from MembersFirst CT FCU. Her last day will 
be Wednesday, August 7th. Sue has been an integral part 
of our credit union management team for 23 years and 
her dedicated service will be greatly missed.

Sue, we wish you all the best and hope you enjoy a happy, Sue, we wish you all the best and hope you enjoy a happy, 
healthy and well-deserved retirement!
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